From: publicrecords <PublicRecards@oag.texas.gov>
Sent: Friday, August 29, 2025 9:56 AM

To: Mitch Vexler <mvexier@maockinghirdprop.com>
Subject: The attached request

The Office of the Attorney General is in receipt of the attached request. Please note that the OAG isnot a
records repository. Furthermore. the OAG does not oversee other governmental entities. Accordingly. this
agency does not maintain records for other governmental bodies. Please direct your request for records of other
entities directly to those entities. Please also note that the Public Information Act does not require a
governmental body to answer questions. create documents. or conduct legal research in order to respond to a
request. Please re-review vour request and submit a request specifically for records of the OAG . Once
we recerve your amended request. we will provide you a cost estimate for the personnel time to locate. compile.
redact. and reproduce releasable information. Upon receipt of payment. we will process your request for any
releasable information the OAG maintains.

Sincerely.

June B. Harden

Assistant Attorney General

Assistant Public Information Coordinator
Office of the Attorney General



